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January 2, 199

Neil,

Kerry said that your meeting with Glen Grodem
went well. Glen told me that he appreciated
your visit, thought you were a real good

guy, and was impressed with your understanding
of the state tax system. I think you will be
able to count on him for support.

Let me know what I can do to help you in the
coming year. I am in the country and avail-
able. No more sunshine for a while.

My daughter, Beth, asked if you would be

willing to offer a recommendation for her. I
told her to set out her situation in a letter,
and I would send it to you. Call if you need
any further. Anything you do is appreciated.

Sorry we missed the little function the Sunday
before Christmas weekend. Joan said that
Margie had called to see where we were, and
told her we were in California with Kira.

Hello to Margie, Josh, and Rebecca. I hope
1990 is kind to you.




REGON

ECONOMIC
DEVELOPMENT
DEPARTMENT

595 Cottage Street, NE
Salem, Oregon 97310, US.A.
Telephone: (503) 373-1205

Telex: 821481
Cable: ORECONDEV
FAX: (503) 581-5115

December 30, 1988

Governor Neil Goldschmidt
State Capitol
Salem, OR 97310

Dear Governor Goldschmidt:

This Tetter will serve as confirmation of my resignation
as Director of the Oregon Economic Development Department
effective December 31, 1988.

It has been a privilege to serve your administration and
the State of Oregon.

Further, I am particularly thankful for the excellent
management team at the Department, as well as the close
cooperation from your staff and the other state agencies
who collectively assisted us in following your lead in
building a stronger foundation for Oregon's economic
future.

I look forward to working with you from the private sector.
Siiijre]y yours,

Richard G. Reiten

Director

RGR:1g

Richard G. Reiten
Director




May I join the
ﬂock of your
many admirers
and wish you

a Happy Birtllday
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NEIL GOLDSEHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 973 10-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

October 7, 1988

Mr. Rudy Rada

Chairman

Clock Restoration Committee
County Courthouse

216 S. E. 4th

Pendleton, OR 97801

Dear Mr. Rada: L\)

Thank you for your recent letter inviting Governor Goldschmidt to the your special
guest at the dedication of the clock tower on August 6th.

At this time we are holding the requests for 1989. I am happy to note your invitation
for consideration as we move closer to the date of the event. We will do our best to be
considerate of your advance requirements for planning and organization.

If you have any questions please call me or my assistant, Barbara Carranza, at
373-1582.

Sincerely,

Joan Smith
Assistant to the Governor
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CONTACT:
Steve Randolph, Secretary

County Cou =21 g
Pendleton.ﬁﬁé1 ; E % V E D
Phone: (503)276-7711 i

OCT - 7 1009

COMMITTEE:

Rudy Rada, Chairman

LaFrance Grubbs, Vice-Chairman
Frances Bartron, Treasurer

«Ce0rUsRoToHe O-UoBeEo
———————————

CLOCK RESTORATION
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Governor Neil Goldschmidt
State Capitol
Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Governor Goldschmidt:

As Chairman of the Clock Restoration Committee, I am meking a special
request of you. August 6, 1989, will be a very big day for Umatilla
County. We will have the dedication of a clock tower that will be
housing a one hundred year old Seth Thomas Clock that at one time was
in the County Courthouse in Pendleton. We would like to invite you to
be our special guest at that occasion.

The clock committee has been hard at work for the past ten months heading
a fund drive to collect $190,000.00 to complete the project. All but
$15,000 has been collected, so at this point, final plans are being
drawn for the tower and construction is to start March 1, 1989.

We appreciate the very busy schedule you maintain and realize that we
must make our request far in advance so that we might fit into your
calendar.

We thank you for your consideration of our request and hope it is
possible for you to be with us on August 6, 1989.

Sincerely yours,

Rudy airman
Clock Restorgtion Committee



NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 973 10-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-311 1

November 2, 1988

The Honorable K. K. S. Rana
Consul General of India

540 Arguello Blvd.

San Francisco, CA 94118

Dear Consul Rana;

I regret very much that we could not meet at my office last Wednesday, October 26,
as planned. My sore throat forced me to cancel many other engagements as well.

I am sending you a book entitled Greetings from Oregon, which I intended to give you
during our visit. This book is a collection of picture postcards of Oregon’s past; it is
nostalgic for many older Oregonians and a source of wonder for our younger people.
I hope you will enjoy looking through it.

Again, I regret not being able to meet with you. I hope we can see each other in the
future. ‘

Sincerely,

\%‘_" S w
Neil Golischmidt

Govermor
NG:vmb
Enclosure
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REDMOND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANCE PARTNERSHIP

January 19, 1990

Governor Neil Goldschmidt
254 State Capitol
Salem, OR 97310

Dear Governor Goldschmidt:

Enclosed is a letter which will give you some idea how we feel about Rey Ramsey. It is my
understanding that Rey was kind of hand picked by Dick Reiten and you. However the choice was
made, it was a master stroke. In my lifetime I have worked with a good many so called
facilitators. Rey is head and shoulders above any in my experience - maybe above all of them.

Frankly, I do not see how REDAP could have been as effective as it seems to have been, without
the support of Rey, his energy, his knowledge, his enthusiasm, his total cornmitment to
representing our best interests. What a fine, remarkable talent he is.

I am writing this without Rey's knowledge and am doing it because I have a suspicion that Rey
may not get all of the credit he deserves.

Good luck, Governor! If you can keep finding people like Rey, you cannot lose.

Sincerely,

REDAP g
Bill Jaqua /3/&

Executive Director

P.O.Box 416 -« Redmond, Oregon 97756 - (503) 923-5223




REDMOND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANCE PARTNERSHIP

January 8, 1990

Rey Ramsey -

Oregon Economic Development Department
1045 N.W. Bond, Suite 1

Bend, OR 97701

Dear Rey:

This is a little delayed, Rey, but that is no index of my thanks to you for all that you have
contributed to REDAP in Redmond in general and to Bill Jaqua in particular this past year.
Frankly, I had thought I talked to the Central Oregon Business writer about how important the
relationship of Bill Jaqua with Peter Dobert and Rey Ramsey is in accomplishing REDAP's goals.
I feel badly that either this was omitted or I forgot to mention it. I do want you to know, Rey, that
I cannot imagine any other region having the relationship of motivation and trust that the three of us
do. We operate like the three legs on a milking stool. This has been the most personally
satisfying, as well as most productive, work relationship I can ever remember.

Whatever your goals and objectives are for the future, Rey, if I can help you meet them even in a
small way, I would count it a compliment to have you ask me. Sorry once again for the omission.

Sincerely,

=5 0]
"

Bill Jaqua
Executive Director

P.O.Box 416 - Redmond, Oregon 97756 - (503) 923-5223




NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
Governor

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Dear Phyllis

Thank you very much for your help on
Monday evening with the workers'
comp dinner. Your assistance was
valuable in making this a successful
event.

flais r
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VS OFFICE Electronic Mail Wednesday 03/21/90 01:45 pm Page: 1

Ty

To: Lori Vickers CAPITOL-254
From: Pam Collins Forrester

Subject: Dewey Rand Date: 03/21/90
Distribution:

Not Requested

Dewey Rand’s father died last night Neil may want to send Dewey a note:
4324 Lone Oak Rd. S.E. Salem, OR 97302
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
Governor




Joel Rasmussen
1290 Fir S
Salem, OR 97302
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‘NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-1347
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

January 29, 1988

Senor Manuel Pages Raventos, Pres.,
Codorniu, S.A.

San Sadurni De Nova

Gran Via, 644

08007 BARCELONA SPAIN

Dear Senor Raventos:

I am pleased to learn that your firm has an interest in investing in
the wine industry of Oregon. Oregonians are fortunate to have excep-
tional growing conditions to produce quality products which are
gaining recognition in markets throughout the world. The wines from
Oregon are an example of just one of the agricultural commodities
gaining international acclaim.

Dick Fritz, Assistant Director, Agricultural Development and Marketing
Division, Oregon Department of Agriculture, and his staff can provide
you information in finding a location for a winery in our state.

Mr. Fritz can be contacted at:

Oregon Department of Agriculture
635 Capitol St. NE

SALEM OR 97310-0110

Ph: (503) 378-3787

Thank you for the generous offer to provide the services of your firm
to assist Oregon in the development of relations with Spain. I look
forward to hearing from you and your company representatives upon your
return to Oregon.

Sincerely,

Neil ldschmi
Governor

NG/ce
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

.. Mr. & Mrs. William Ray

288 ‘S.E. Spokane Street
Portland, OR 97202

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-1347




Jan. 27, 1988

State of Oregon

Governor's Residence Committee
Salem, OR. 97308

Dear Governor and family:

It is a pleasure to be invited into your home.

Please accept these gifts that have personal meaning to us, and
we hope to you.

The Stueben crystal apple is a product of Corning Glass Works;
it is from my home {(New York) to yours.

The Pendleton blanket (made in Oregon) is representative of
the many Indian Tribes in our State. I am a member of the
Klamath Indian Tribe.

Best wishes always,

Sincerely yours,

Fleanor A. Ray (Bunny)

RaL Qfm«

William M. Ray (Bill)



Ed Read

Plant Manager

Country Camper

135 E. First Street
Junction City, OR 97448
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

August 15, 1988

Marveita Redding

Executive Assistant to the Director
Department of Agriculture

635 Capitol Street, NE

Salem, OR 97310

Dear Marveita:

I am pleased to ratify your appointment as Director of the BUFQ Fund
Drive among state employees this year.

I appreciate your willingness to assume this responsibility. One of the
most important tasks will be to assist state agencies as they organize
their own drives. Many of them wil] need your help to understand more
about your organization.

Please rely on Fred Miller and his staff in the Executive Department for

guidance and help as you oversee the upcoming campaign. They are
prepared to assist in any way they can to make this effort a success.

Sincerely,

Neil ldschmidt
Governor

NG:mal
0386j

cc: Amina Anderson, BUFO
Fred Miller, Executive Department
Bob Buchanan, Department of Agriculture
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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Carla andg Bonnie:

Thanks for all your assistance in arranging
for my "1ast minute" lunch meeting. vou
had quite 3 crowd to contend with, ang

your efforts were appreciated,
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

August 17, 1988

Brigadier General Fred Rees
Military Department

2150 Fairgrounds Road, N.E.
Salem, OR 97310

Dear Fred:

I'am sorry I cannot personally be in attendance to greet you and share this camping experience
with the children spending the week at Camp Rilea. I think back to my days as Mayor of the City
of Portland, when it was my pleasure to "boogie" with the campers in the parking lot. I am sure
the video of that experience rests somewhere in the archives of either the National Guard or the
Housing Authority of Portland.

An idea which started with our friend, General Rosenbaum, when he served as Chairman of the
Housing Authority of Portland and was a member of the Oregon Air National Guard, is now
facing its 18th year of successful operation. Over 2,000 children from various housing projects of
the City of Portland have come here to play, to leam, and establish friendships. This year, for the
first time, the City of Salem, through its Housing Authority, is participating in this camp,
dispatching 25 children from that city to play at Camp Rilea. :

I believe you are familiar with my commitment to children in the State of Oregon. The Camp, as
it is operated and presented by the National Guard, the Housing Authority of Portland as well as
Salem, brings experiences which would be denied to these young people were it not for the
devotion of these agencies to make life just a little better for young folks in our state. I hope this
camp will be extended to other cities within our state to make Camp Rosenbaum a statewide
camping experience and offer opportunities of comradery, joy and play to many more children
residing in our state.



Briéadier General Fred Rees
August 17, 1988
Page 2

Again, I am sorry I cannot share this visit with you today. However, I want to extend to you my
total support for this camp with the wish that Camp Rosenbaum will be continued and grow in
years to come.

Governor

NG:se
1660G



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
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8605 S.W. Beav-Hills Hiway
Portland, OR 97225
503/292-0154

i /9 March 16, 1990

Sarah Johnson 4@@
c/o Governor's Office

155 Cottage St. N.E.

Salem, OR 97310

Dear Sarah,

- I am writing to offer a compliment and former letter of
thanks for all the help from Sheila in your office. I told
Sheila of my problem in being able to collect a payment
owing from the Commission on Hispanic Affairs. T had asked
for a suggestion of what I could do to follow through with
the problem. Sending a state group recognized by the
Governors office to small claims court just didn't feel
right to me.

I was very impressed with how much work Sheila did
in tracking down who to talk to at Hispanic Affairs and
then continually following through to make sure the promises
would be met. We did finally get the payment in full on
the account. I know Sheila played a big part in our being
able to receive that payment., T have thanked Sheila verbally
but just wanted you to also know what a great job she is
doing.

Thank you again for having the office for someone with
my problem to turn to for help and then having someone like
Sheila who is willing to follow through in giving that help.

SincerelyzZi//

Valerie Wilcox
Bookkeeper
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STATE OF OREGON INTEROFFICE MEMO
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE

DATE: August 10, 1989
TO: GOVERNOR NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

FROM: Sheila Reed L

SUBJECT:  Pacific Northwest Regional Babe Ruth Tournament

I represented you on August 4, 1989 for the Opening Ceremonies for the Babe
Ruth Tournament held in The Dalles. This was the final elimination for the
13-15 year olds before the World Series that will be held in Rhode Island
later this year.

There were nine teams that took part in the tournament. They were from
Oregon, Washington, Idaho, Montana, Wyoming, and British Columbia.

I was not able to stay for the entire tournament, but was able to stay for
part of the games on Friday. Before I left they presented both of us with
a souvenir pin from the tournament, here is your pin.

The tournament wrapped up late Wednesday. The team from Southern
Washington won beating out the team from Medford in twelve innings.

I was pleased to be able to represent you at such a motivated event for
these young athletes.
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July 12, 1988

r=CEIVED

JuL 141988
The Honorable Neil Goldschy}gt
254 State CapMERNOR'S OFFt-™
Salem, Oregon 97310

Dear Gov. Goldschmidt

Our son and brother, Mathew W. Lowry, was fatally injured
in a traffic accident on June 26, 1988

Cne of the loves of his life was his Oregon National Guard
Unit Co. B 1/249th Inf. Antiarmor in Newport, Oregon.

We wish to give thanks to his Guard Unit for the compassion
extended to us. I can recall just a few names: General
Raymond F. Rees of Salem, Chaplains Guppy & Gilmore of Salem,
Col. Derrickson of Corvallis, Unit Capt Nygard, V/Sgt Beatty,
S/Sgt Winter, Water, Rife & FHellmen and Cpl. Scott Lager, of Newport
A1l of these men plus the soldiers in his unit extended to us
the attention far above just protocal. Their contribution at
Matt's funeral and later a memorial service made us feel as
if we were also a part of each and every man in that unit.

Our son loved his Country and was proud being an Oregon National
Guardsman. He found direction and mature growth through the
leadership in his unit.

We feel that every man in his unit, the two Chaplains and Col.
Derrickson through your office should be commended for their

caring and support. It's like we're all family with this unit.

Sincerely,
727r«§ nirs 7$2%4@62ﬁ{/4%bjf;i’#
‘f?ﬁlaéxy /ﬁj/ZVy2¢i21,67;§zLjA;z/_\






VS OEr*CE Electronic Mail Monday 06/11/90 10:24 am Page: 1

To: Neil Goldschmidt CAPITOL-254
From: Terri Stephens
Subject: Isaac Regenstrei Date: 06/11/90

Distribution:

Not Requested

and Margaret Kirkpatrick had a baby girl on Friday, June 8th. Her name is
Emily Ann and weighed in at 7lbs-40z. If you want to send a note the address
is: 2241 NE 30th, Portland, OR 97212.

This message came from Phyllis Ray.



NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
Governor




NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT BOOTH GARDNER

GOVERNOR , COVERNOR

September 1, 1989

Mr. William K. Reilly, Administrator

United States Environmental Protection Agency
401 "M" Street S.W.

Room 1200, West Tower

Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Mr. Reilly:

The States of Oregon and Washington appreciate and welcome the recent
decision to extend the deadline for nomination of estuaries to the
National Estuary Program (NEP) from August 31, 1989 to November 1, 1989.

We concluded that additional time was required to more thoroughly assess
this issue prior to learning of your decision. The extension for submit-
tal of nominations will provide us the opportunity to address some of the
concerns we have heard regarding nomination. Specifically, we plan to
develop a joint public education and involvement process to discuss:

1. Whether to submit the nomination;
2. The planning process if nomination is pursued; and
3. Alternatives to nomination.

The nomination process has proven to be complex. Presently, opinions are
mixed regarding whether participation in the NEP is warranted at this time
and whether the NEP is the appropriate mechanism for addressing potential
water quality concerns on the Columbia River.

Although we remain committed to and supportive of the NEP, the experience
with Puget Sound has shown that funds available under the NEP are not
adequate to support development and implementation of the Comprehensive
Conservation and Management Plans. As a result, an extensive commitment of
state resources is required to support estuary program activities. The lack
of funding available for implementation of management plans under the NEP,
particularly if a significant clean up program is required, place an even
greater burden on state and local resources. We will be looking closely at
the resource issue as part of our activities during the next several months.



William K. Reilly
September 1, 1989
Page 2

We would welcome your assistance and involvement with this process and will
keep you informed of our progress in reaching a decision regarding whether
to pursue nomination of the Lower Columbia River.

Sincerely,
\

Neil GoMdschmidt
Governor

MQM

Booth Gardner
Governor

cc: Robie Russell






June 13, 1990

Governor Neil Goldschmidt
533 Lincoln St
Salem DR 97302

Dear Governor Goldschmidt

My name is Douglas Reid I am fifteen years old and
from Banks Oregon and I have just completed ny Eagle Rank
in Boy Bcouts. I would be very honored to have you come to
my presentation ceremony on the 21st of July of 1990. Ted
Faro, of Banks Junior High School will be there, he iz one
of my speakers also. Mr. Farc is the principal for the
Junior High school that I attended. If you could come it
would be a treat if vou would talk for a few noments, mayvbe
you were in scouts or you know something about scouts and
how it is such a good program for boys. The presentation
is at the Tuality Hospital Education Center on Saturday the
2lst at 8:00 p.m. This would really mean a lot to me if
you could come to my presentation. The Education Center is
on 5.E. 8th of Hillsboro Oregon.

Slncerely yours
LN
au bs 7/
Douglas Reid
P.0. Boxz 279
Banks, OR 97106

Banks Boy Scout Troop 581

REVE
c/ 294 Btate Capitol Salem OR 97310

p.5. Tormal invitation to come
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL.
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

January 5, 1989

Mr. Richard Reiten

President

Portland General Corporation
121 SW Salmon, TB-17
Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Dick:

I am in receipt of your December 30, 1988, letter in which you confirm your
resignation of the Oregon Economic Development Department. I never wanted to
receive the letter, but I couldn’t be more proud of anybody who sent me one.

The contributions you have made as the Director of Oregon’s Comeback effort are too
numerous to name. No one could have asked more of friend or benefactor. Your
personal style, your commitment to do business on the basis of substance, your sense
of fairness for all sectors of Oregon life, and your real dedication to seeing the state
you have adopted succeed--will give you years of pleasure as you watch the seeds you
have sowed come to full maturity. ’ : ‘

As I have said to you many times, perhaps the most important part of all of this for me
was the wonder of making such an important new friendship, one of lasting and
important value out of this professional experience. It has been an honor to work with
you.

Thanks, friend.

Sincerely,
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